From: Los Altos Affordable Housing Alliance

To: Public Comment - PC
Subject: Public Comment for Item #2 - 1/4/24
Date: Thursday, January 04, 2024 1:17:15 AM

Dear Chair Steinle and Planning Commissioners,

The Los Altos Affordable Housing Alliance is pleased to see city staff moving expeditiously
to implement our Housing Element. We applaud the city modernizing our parking
requirements, and look forward to the parking analysis and downtown parking plan that will
soon be revealed and the further work that will be done at that time.

We urge you to forward this ordinance to the City Council with a recommendation to pass it.

Respectfully,
LAAHA Steering Committee

Los Altos Affordable Housing Alliance
To educate and inspire the Los Altos community to build housing that is

affordable for our workforce.
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